
 

 

 

Unity Committee 

 
Hello! 

 

Just a reminder, there is a survey on the 2024 holiday Alcathons, posted on the AA website, and 

we would appreciate any and all feedback!  

 

We have a spring dance/karaoke event on Saturday, April 12th at St. Andrew’s United 

Methodist Church from 3 to 7pm. This will have half-hour alternating blocks of dance and 

karaoke so people can come and enjoy the benefits of going out while staying sober. Light 

snacks will be provided, and a taco truck will be available for those who would prefer it.  

 

The karaoke and dance will allow those who would like to to request songs and either sing or 

dance away the winter blues and just have fun.  

 

As always, we encourage people to support our committee by becoming a member. There is no 

sobriety requirement, and our goal is to plan and present special events like Founders’ Day and 

the Holiday Alcathons. We meet on the third Saturday of the month via Zoom and at the 

Intergroup office at 11:30am. The Zoom link is on the Charlotte AA website under “Service 

Committees” and, of course, the “Unity Committee.”  

 

As always, it is an honor and pleasure to be of service to the Unity Committee and Metrolina 

Intergroup.  

 

I work, but am available to answer any questions, comments, concerns, or emotional outbursts 

(I got that last part from my sponsor) on our email at unitygroupclt@gmail.com. 

 

Yours in Service, 

JoAnna Saunders 

Chair, Unity Committee 

unitygroupclt@gmail.com 

 

Marshall H. 

Unity Committee C-Chair 
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